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Gairloch Boat Club 

Pier Road 

Gairloch 

Ross-shire 

IV21 2BQ 

Treasurer’s Report, AGM 8 March 2021 

Many thanks to Martin Rowe for examining this year’s accounts. 

I am pleased to report that most members renewed their subscriptions last year 
and helped to keep the Club in a stable financial position. As I am sure you are all 
aware, without membership subscriptions and boat parking fees the Club would 
struggle to survive financially. 

A total of £213.50 was raised from prize money and donations received at this 
year’s GALE Christmas Tree Festival. The winnings were divided between CLIC 
Sargent and the Highland Hospice. 

A donation of £50 was made to the Harbour Lights Appeal.  

Thanks to Alison for her donation to the Club of £116 raised from selling her 
knitted chocolate egg covers. 

Many thanks to Gary for looking after the records for the boat park and calculating 
the fees due. 

A new-to-us RIB was purchased from the RYA at a cost of £3000. A welcome 
addition. 

On becoming a Scottish Charitable Incorporated Organisation in September 2020, 
we applied for water rate relief and a refund of £53.11 was obtained. (This must 
be applied for every year.)  

Funds have been spent on Sars-CoV-2 specific expenses and have included 
additional cleaning materials to comply with the regulations. 

Overall, we sustained a loss of £1797.35.  

 

Janet MacLean 

https://www.facebook.com/428377177256925/photos/562022520559056/

